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Hi Greg,
 
Thanks for coming to visit and hear about our plans! I’ve sent a note to Michael this morning (attached) on
process from here and will certainly keep you up to speed on any consultant studies as we finalise.
 
Nga mihi,
 
Daniel Cunningham
GM, Development
M: 
 

From: Greg Carson  
Sent: Friday, 7 June 2024 11:10 am
To: Daniel Cunningham 
Subject: Haldon Solar Farm

 
Duncan
 
It was good to catch up on Wednesday to discuss the proposed Haldon solar project.
 
You mentioned that in the coming months you will be doing some studies (ecological, landscape, etc.) to
support your consent applications. Can you please let us know when these may be on as it may be
possible and/or useful for representatives from Moeraki to attend some of these to better understand
the project.
 
Thank you
 
Greg
 

 
  Greg Carson
  Project Manager - Whiria te Waitaki
  Waea Pūkoro: 
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